
 

 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

Rachel McMillin  

Assistant Associate Secretary  

The Public Utilities Board 

400-330 Portage Ave,  

Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4 

 

Dear Ms. McMillin: 

Re:  Comments on Process for Centra Gas Rate Re-bundling Application 

 

Direct Energy Marketing Limited (DEML) attended the stakeholder consultation that was held 

by Centra Gas on January 17, 2019.  DEML is active in the Centra Gas service territory and 

has contracts with large commerical and industrial customers, including a Canada-wide 

contract for certain agencies within the Government of Canada. 

 

In order to more fully examine the re-bundling proposal of Centra Gas, DEML requests that 

the Public Utility Board schedule a round of information requests, followed by intervener 

evidence, argument and reply argument.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (403) 463-3520. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nicole Black 

Senior Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs,  

Direct Energy Marketing Limited 

2500, 530-8th Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, Alberta T2P 3S8 


